
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 2nd October 2023                    

                        

This week the children will be gaining greater familiarity with ‘The Great Paper 
Caper’ story by Oliver Jeffers and writing their own invitations to Nursery 
teachers and children, inviting them to their own paper aeroplane competition. 
In maths, the children will be deepening their understanding and comparing 
amounts as well as matching numerals to quantity and taking part in maths 
meetings. The children will be choosing lots of their own learning in and 
outdoors. In R.E the children will be going to the Harvest Festival at church, 
learning about being part of God’s family and presenting their song: ‘Great Big 
Combine Harvester.’ On Friday afternoon, Nursery and Reception children will 
be having a Dentist visitor as they learn all about oral health and looking after 
their own teeth! As usual there will be a high priority placed upon wellbeing and 
the children’s personal, social and emotional development through circle times 
and interactive learning, using our ‘1 Decision’ scheme resources and supporting 
children in the moment during their play. 
 
OUR HARVEST FESTIVAL AT ST PETERS CHURCH-Thursday 5th October AM 
If you would like to walk with the Shining Stars to Church and experience the Harvest 
Festival with us, please drop your child off at the Reception classroom door as usual 
and then walk round and wait by the Westwood New Road school playground gate, 
where we will meet you at 9.10am, after register, ready for the journey. You are most 
welcome to walk with us and we would love to share our special time with you! 
 
PARENT/CARER DROP IN-Friday 6th October 2023 after school in Reception 
classroom 
PROUD CLOUDS AND HOME LEARNING OBSERVATION SHEETS  
Please send your child’s completed proud cloud back to school where we will display it to 
showcase your child’s fantastic home learning. Thank you! 
 Please also bring any home learning observations/wow moments to class, to contribute 
to your child’s learning journal. Thank you.   
 
Many thanks for your support. If you have any further questions, please come and talk 
to any member of the EYFS Team. 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS team. 

 


